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6 Feb 71,

Dear Dr, Garcia:

Your address was given to me by Mrs, Margie Jenkins in Jenison, Mich,
She told me that your sister is working on your family genealogy, As
it is possible that there is same connection between your family and
mine I would like to tell you very briefly about same of my family

f
tree and ask that you pass this on to your sisters If she thinks that
there might be a connection we could further pursue the subject.

My family history is connected to the Flores Grant in what is now Duval
County, Teum, Very earlrnames in the tree are Diego de Villarreal and
Don Bernabe de las Casas, Als02 Diego Hinojosas Many relatives lived in
Monterreye I have Garcias on both sides, going back to Colonel Remigio
Garcia, born about 1790, and married on 26 July 1811 in Mier, near Larado,
to a Flores.

I would be happy to exchange family tree charts if you think that it would
be worthwhile.

Yours Truly, 2---z Cf=Z_10
MaJor George T, Garcia
Box 15186
Tucson, Arizona 85708


